
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 

Board Meeting March 29, 2017 

 

Board of Directors:      Guests: 
President, Bill Adkins WA4KMA                                                  Doug Gatchell 

Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR                        Dave Schierenbeck 

Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K                                                   Jim Key  

Secretary, Dennis Russell, K9VFU 

Program Director, Dick Hilyer W2RWH  

Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 

Station Manager, Bob Goldberg, WA4M 

 

Treasurer Report: Michael Reported the Club Membership at 69 and the Treasury Balance is 
$3,867.65 

Next Week’s Club Meeting Presentation Biff Craine  or you tube on how to set radios.  

Upcoming First Tuesday Night ARES RACES Training by Dick Hilyer 

Old Business:      

April 15th Picnic Tickets – 30+ sold. Tickets available at the next meeting.  

New Business: 

 Gap Antenna Issue – Bob Goldberg to contact Gap about our antenna issue. 

 Bob Goldberg to test the batteries used for back up to see if they need to be replaced. 

 Bob said everyone who took the last testing passed so we have 7 new hams. 

 Dennis Russell contacted Phil and he will replace the 4 broken chairs. 

Rick Sochon reported on Fun Fest and how we contacted the ambulance a few times for medical 
needs and later looked for a lost lady with dementia. 

Issues have risen that South Bay is not participators with us in emergency.  

              


